
Dear Parents  

This week has been a very cold week in school with temperatures well below freezing on 
several of the days when the children have come to school. When it is icy on the                               
playground, we often allow the children on to the field at playtimes and lunchtimes. This is                   
safer and ensures that they are able to have more space to play. It can however mean that 
the children bring mud back in to the building as the ground starts to thaw. Please can I             
remind all parents of children in Classes 2,3 and 4 to ensure that their child has a suitable 
change of footwear for indoor use. 

As part of our commitment to helping our children travel to school in a safe and sustainable 
way, on Monday, we were pleased to welcome visitors from East Yorkshire Council to lead 
Pedestrian Training for the children in Class 3. The children were taught about how to                 
travel on foot and cross the road safely in a range of different scenarios. 

Each year, as a school tradition, we provide each of our new starters with a small Christmas 
tree to plant and take home. Unfortunately, we were unable to do this before Christmas as 
the exceptionally cold weather meant that our supplier was unable to dig these up. This 
week, we received our delivery of trees and therefore the children planted these on 
Wednesday. We look forward to hearing how these have grown as the children move 
through the school! 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
 20th January 2023 

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

                                                                                                       

                         

 

 

              

                                                     

                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

    
 

DATES  
Fri 27th Jan. 1st payment instalment for Class 4                             

Kingswood residential trip 

Fri 10th Feb. School closes for half term 

Mon 20th Feb.  School reopens 

Fri 24th Feb. 2nd payment instalment for Class 4  

Kingswood residential trip 

Tues 28th Feb. Parents’ evening, 4pm—7pm 

Wed 1st March, Parents’ evening, 4pm—7pm  

Thurs 2nd March, World Book Day 

Fri 3rd March, Class 1 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Fri 10th March. Class 2 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm  

Wed 15th March, Class photographs (Wrates) pm 

Fri 17th March, Class 4 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Fri 17th March, Red Nose Day 

Fri 24th March, Class 3 assembly 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Thurs 30th March, School closes for Easter  

Fri 31st March, 3rd payment instalment for Class 4                                      
Kingswood residential trip 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed learning about the story of ‘The Tale of Two Bad Mice’. 

          Next week we look forward to learning about the history of trains. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed learning about classic fiction.  

          Next week we look forward to gymnastics and using the equipment. 

Class 3         This week we enjoyed reading the story of ‘The Enormous Turnip’ in French.  

                      Next week we look forward to developing a character in dance.  

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed learning about stories from other cultures in English. 

          Next week we look forward to hearing more of our class novel.            

Collective Worship Theme for next week; Chinese New Year  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

Beatrice for her Beavers                    
Experiment Activity Badge  

 

 

Isabelle for her Beavers                           
Experiment Activity Badge  

 

 

Sienna for her star of the week 
football medal  

 

 

Oliver for competing in the                   
Humberside County X Country 

Championship Under-11 boys race,  
finishing 10th place 

 

 

Neve for her football certificate 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 


